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                             Gomeldon Primary School

                    Gomeldon

                   Salisbury                    

Wiltshire
                  SP4 6JZ

 Telephone/Fax: 01980 611370
email: admin@gomeldon.wilts.sch.uk
Summer Term

Monday 6th July 2020

Hello again to everyone…I hope you are all well.

I cannot believe that we are ending the School Year this way, I really thought and hoped that we would have the chance to all meet up again, but I am resolved to this not happening now. 

Letters will be sent home before the end of term with new classes information and learning targets.

We must now look forward to September with great hope, with all classes with all pupils returning on the 1st September (Reception pupils will start differently).

Classes will become “bubbles” and kept apart from other bubbles, with staggered start/finish, staggered lunch and playtimes, zones for play and increased hygiene practices. I envisage it feeling like an extension of how school is running presently and as such, predict that it will feel safe, if a little different than before - like a lot of things now.

End of term arrangements

6-10th July – x5 KW bubbles

13-16th July – x5 KW bubbles

Thursday 16th July is the last day for Key Worker pupils this term.

Friday 17th July is Year 6 pupils Celebration Day – only Yr6 pupils in school that day.

Mon 20 – Curriculum and Catch up Planning for September – no pupils in school

Tue 21 -  Curriculum and Catch up Planning for September – no pupils in school

Wed 22nd T D Day – classroom and school arranging for September

 Thank you, take care, stay safe and well,

Mr PJG Macey and team
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